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I	am	disgusted	with	the	price	I	am	currently	receiving	for	the	solar	electricity	I	
am	currently	feeding	into	the	grid.	It	should	be	doubled	and	kept	in	line	with	
increases	in	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	This	would	be	fair,	encourage	
more	people	to	invest	in	solar	and	benefit	all	australia	by	making	Australia	a	
cleaner	and	healthier	country	
	
Paul	Hopper		
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